St. Michael's Church  Georgiaville, RI

25 September 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

During the summer of 2013, the parish contracted to have a shingle roof replaced. The
roof had been in place since 1981. In the process, it appeared that asbestos materials
might have been used under the singles.

We called upon Atlantic Abatement to investigate this further. Atlantic sent workers to
the church and did sampling all over the roof area. Itwas determined that only 16 inches
from each lower edge had tar paper/mastic with some asbestos content.

Atlantic Abatement quickly designed an abatement plan and worked closely with the
Department of Health and our contractor, to complete the abatement work quickly and
efficiently.

It was a pleasure working with Atlantic Abatement during this project. We had not
expected to find this problem when we began this project. Atlantic Abatement knew
exactly what needed to be done and was extremely professional.

Sincerely,
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Rev. Richard A. Valentine

80 Farnum Pike, Esmond, RI 02917
Phone: (401)231-5119 —Fax: (401)231-0523




